
Nominations Committee Report - Myrene Mollison, 
 
The Committee sent an email to all Branch members asking for submissions from members 
interested in serving on the Branch Board of Directors.  Four positions were open, and I am 
happy to report that four individuals responded with interest and all have agreed to serve: 
 

• Dale Bieber. 
 

• Rob Greer. 
 

• Lorraine Guay. 
 

• Rhonda Harlos. 
 

The branch is planning to show short biographies of the new members during the Zoom AGM 
meeting. 
 
Each of our candidates indicated their interest in serving on the Board in large part to protect the 
retirement benefits they, and all NAFR members, worked hard to earn, along with a willingness 
to serve as needed to keep our organization strong. 
 
Submitted by Myrene Mollison, 
Chair, Nominations Committee 


